

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > UTFA Council Ratifies New UTFA Settlement for July 2014 to June 2017

## UTFA Council Ratifies New UTFA Settlement for July 2014 to June 2017

December 16, 2015

At its December 14th meeting, UTFA Council voted unanimously to ratify the recent settlement, most of the terms of which were agreed upon in mediation with Mr. Kevin Burkett and Mr. William Kaplan. Links to the full text of the agreement are provided at the bottom of this page, including the annual Across The Board (ATB) salary increases for faculty and librarians that were issued as an arbitration award by Mr. William Kaplan on November 27.

The new, mediated agreement has been approved by the Business Board on behalf of the Governing Council.

Source URL (modified on Jan 19

2018):https://www.utfa.org/content/utfa-council-ratifies-new-utfa-settlement-july-2014-june-2017